
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
Required: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: *Hold* Photo with the SC Concrete Pipe Plant Members
Location: Governor's Office

When: 8/30/2016 3:00:00 PM - 3:10:00 PM

Approved By: NH on 8/11

Re: The South Carolina concrete pipe plant members would like to have a picture taken with Governor 
Haley. CCPPA recently received the Proclamation in honor of Concrete Pipe Week, August 14 - 20, 2016.

Staff: Camlin and Abby

Scheduling Contact:
Ms. Mickie M. Stroud
mwilson@ccppa.org

Proclamation Wording:
WHEREAS,     reinforced concrete pipe and precast concrete products are of vital importance to 

sustainable communities and the health, safety, and well-being of the people of 
South Carolina; and

WHEREAS,     dedicated workers in the concrete pipe and precast concrete products industry 
manufacture quality products that are designed to address needs in areas 
including infrastructure, drainage, and pollution; and

WHEREAS,     Concrete Pipe Week serves to educate our citizens on the importance of South 
Carolina’s infrastructure and the manufacturers who provide lasting and 
economical reinforced concrete pipe and precast concrete products to public and 
private owners responsible for all phases, from design to maintenance, of 
transportation, water supply and treatment, and solid waste disposal systems as 
well as other structures and facilities essential to our economy and well-being.

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Nikki R. Haley, Governor of the great State of South Carolina, do hereby 
proclaim August 14 – 20, 2016, as

CONCRETE  PIPE  WEEK

throughout the state and encourage all South Carolinians to recognize the valuable contributions 
of the concrete pipe and precast concrete products industry and its professionals to the quality of 
life of the people of the Palmetto State.

mailto:NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:mwilson@ccppa.org

